Baltimore City Board of Licensing for Towing Services
April 12, 2024 Meeting
Held on Webex
Board Members in Attendance
Mr. Tavon Braxton, DOT — Interim Chair of the Board
Lt. Charles James, BPD
Ms. Carla Nealy, DOF

Support: James Turner — Secretary

Meeting Minutes

1. Introduction of members
2. Updates
a. Status of the Board
1. Vacant Board positions include
1. Property management representative
2. Citizen-at-large
3. Towing industry representative
4. Secretary
ii. Working to “complete” the board by filling vacancies
iii.  Chair to be elected once vacancies are filled
iv. Board members are required to submit financial disclosures
b. Future of the Board
i. The Board to become more active in the future
1. Secretary James Turner is leaving his position with the Board
iii. Luciano Diaz will support the Board moving forward
iv. DOT director to become more involved with the Board
c. Legislation
1. Electronic notification bill will be enacted in 2024
i1. Lien holder bill enacted in 2023
iii. House Bill 1002 of the 2023 Session
1. Established a commission to study towing pricing
2. Maryland State Police now has pricing for towing of medium and
heavy vehicles



